
These days, those moves are not onto bases but into local neighborhoods where those same families can feel isolated. 

Together, we can make a difference for the men and women who serve, Veterans, and their 
families. Join us for Blue Star Welcome Week, happening from September 24th—October 
2nd, 2022, to build a better sense of belonging and community for all of us.

Scan the QR code to sign a virtual welcome card and find out how you can welcome military 
families to your community at BlueStarWelcomeWeek.org.

Help Welcome Military Families Home

Did you know
that around 600,000 active-duty and transitioning military families 
move each year?


